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Friday 10th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

End of SATs Celebration Friday 17th May   
 

In order to celebrate the end of SATs, next Friday (17th May) we are planning to have 
a treat day involving wearing non-uniform and going to the rec, all of this is to reward 
the children for their hard work this year.  
 
To ensure that the children are prepared for this outing we ask that children are 
wearing non-school uniform, appropriate footwear and that they bring a sun hat and 
water bottle with them on Friday 17th May. If the weather if particularly sunny, please 
ensure sun cream has been applied before school.  
 
We will be leaving school after play and will return before lunch. Should the weather 
fail to cooperate, the children will have a carousel of fun activities instead.  
 
We are looking forward to this day and know the children will be too.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
The Year 6 Team 
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